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STATE ENVIRONMENTAL POLICY ACT 
 

Notice of Withdrawal of 
Determination of Non-Significance 

 
Date of Issuance: April 5, 2023 
 
Lead Agency: Clark County, WA 
 
Agency Contact: Bart Catching 
Email: bart.catching@clark.wa.gov 
Phone: 564.397.4909 
 
Agency File Number: OLR-2022-00014 
 
Description of Proposal:  
Amend the Comprehensive and Zoning maps to add a surface mining overlay on a parcel 
that is split zoned R-10 and FR-40 (254798000) totaling 76 acres. The overlay would apply 
to the portion of the property with a current zoning designation of FR-40 and 
comprehensive plan designation of Forest Tier – 2 which is approximately 46 acres. 
 
Location of proposal, including street address, if any:   
Township 5N, Range R1E, SW ¼ Section of Sec.17 

 
Name, phone, email of applicant/proponent: 
Cardai Hill Rock Quarry, LLC 
Nancy Rogers, Cairncross & Hempelmann, (206) 254-4417, NRogers@Cairncross.com 
 
Clark County, WA hereby withdraws the SEPA threshold determination of non-significance 
issued on November 28, 2022.  If a new threshold determination is issued, then a new 
comment and appeal period will follow. 
 
 
Date: ____________  Signature: ___________________________________ 
 
RESPONSIBLE OFFICIAL:  
Oliver Orjiako, Director Community Planning 
PO Box 9810 
Vancouver, WA 98666-9810  
oliver.orjiako@clark.wa.gov 
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